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March 11, 2016

Via Certified Mail — Return Receipt Requested

William Hubbard

Grand Valley Telecom

123 North 7" Street, Suite 120
Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re: Notice of Retransmission Consent Election
Dear Mr. Hubbard:

We recently received a phone call informing us that Grand Valley Telecom (“Grand
Valley™) intends to initiate a video service in the Grand Junction-Montrose, CO and/or Denver,
CO Designated Market Areas. Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc. (*Nexstar”) is the licensee of television
broadcast stations KREX-TV, Grand Junction, CO, KREG-TV, Montrose, CO, KREY-TV,
Glenwood Springs, CO, and KGIJT-CD, Grand Junction, CO (collectively, the “Stations”™), which
are assigned to the Grand Junction-Montrose and Denver, CO Designated Market Areas. Please
be advised that Nexstar hereby invokes its rights pursuant to Section 325(b) of the
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, and Section 76.64(a) of the FCC’s rules, to bar
retransmission of the Stations’ signals by your cable system(s) and/or video service without our
prior express written authority granted pursuant to a retransmission consent agreement to be
negotiated between you and us.

This election is a continuing election from the date hereof through the initiation and
provision of service by your systems. In addition, this election is made for each and every
community or video service that Grand Valley intends to serve or initiate in the Grand Junction-
Montrose and Denver, CO DMAs. Sandra Zoldowski, General Manager of the Stations, will be in
contact with you soon regarding a proposed retransmission consent agreement,

Sincerely,
Steven Fecarotta
Associate Counsel
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